Alan P. Morel, P.A.

Attorney at Law
700 Mechem Drive, Suite 12 Jira Plaza
Post Office Box 1030 Telephone (575) 257-3556
Ruidoso, New Mexico 88355-1030 Facsimile (575) 257-3558
October 7, 2014
Chris Eustice, Sr. Environmental Engineer A. Blair Dunn, Esq.
Mining and Minerals Division 6605 Uptown Blvd. NE, Ste 280
Wendell Chino Bldg., Third Floor Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110
1220 South St. Francis Drive Via E-Mail Transmission
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 abdunn@blairdunn-esq.com

Via E-Mail Transmission
chris.eustice(@state.nm. us

RE: El Capitan Mine

Dear Mr. Eustice and Mr. Dunn:

Please be advised that the Board of County Commissioners of Lincoln County will be holding their
regularly scheduled County Commission Meeting on October 21, 2014 where the subject of the El
Capitan Mine will be on the agenda for discussion and update at approximately 10:00 a.m.

You are absolutely welcome to attend the meeting and may submit any information in advance of
the meeting which you want the Commission to consider.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Alan P. Morel
APM/sko

c: Nita Taylor, Lincoln County Manager



